
MPS School Council 

Meeting Date: 26.4.24 

Present: Mrs Halliday and the following School Council Representatives. 

6HW Lucas  Yes 

6MH Alfie Yes 

5H Stan Yes 

5P Tilly  Yes 

4F Margot  Yes 

4FT Alfie Yes 

3W Maisie  Yes 

3S Alex  Yes 

Owls Violet  Yes 

Tigers Zachary  Yes 
 

• School council also invited Lewis and Josh from 6MH as they are responsible for tidying and sorting the play 

equipment on a weekly basis. Lewis attended but Josh was part of Celebration Assembly 

Agenda 

1. To show School Council the new play equipment purchased with the £400 budget 

School Council had the opportunity to look through the equipment in each of the boxes. The equipment has 

been allocated to each year group based on the wish lists compiled by the School Council Reps. Each piece 

has been labelled with the Year group it belongs to. School Council were happy with the variety of play 

equipment. Zachary wanted to know if the basketball hoop had been purchased as this was a popular choice 

in his class. 

Action: Mrs Halliday to discuss the basketball hoop with Mrs Tanner, who is in charge of the play equipment 

boxes. 

 

2. To decide how the play equipment should be shared with the children 

Mrs Halliday is keen for the children to start using the new play equipment. Mrs Halliday is also concerned 

that the equipment might be mis-used. Mrs Halliday asked School Council for ideas as to how we could 

‘launch’ the new equipment. 

 

The following ideas were suggested by the School Council: 

• School Council to talk to their class about the equipment 

• Class teacher to talk to their class about the equipment 

• Mrs Halliday could talk to the Junior children 

• Mrs Welsh could talk to the Infant children 

• Mrs Gerver could talk to all children in one of her assemblies 

School Council voted for Mrs Gerver to introduce the play equipment and expectations as to its use in one of her 

Monday assemblies. 

Action: Lucas and Alfie to ask Mrs Gerver if she would consider the suggestion for one of her assemblies. Mrs Gerver 

has agreed to lead an assembly (29.4.24) on the play box equipment and link it to the following School Promises 

 



The play boxes will be made available to all children from Monday 29.4.24. Mrs Halliday and Mr Welsh will 

be on playground duty on this day.  

 

Action: School Council asked Lewis and Josh to collect all the old play boxes and equipment and to take it to 

Mrs Tanner’s classroom. Lewis and Josh will do this today (26.4.24) 

 

School Council would like to thank Mrs Tanner for all her hard work purchasing, sorting and labelling the 

equipment 

 

Mrs Halliday thanked all representatives for attending the meeting. Mrs Halliday asked the representatives 

to feedback to her regarding the play equipment. 

 

• The next meeting will be first week back after the half term holiday. Date to be confirmed.  

In this meeting we shall discuss: Lunchtimes. What is working well? Even better if …. 

 

 

 


